
KENSINGTON Palace 
 

Join us in the morning for our journey to Kensington Palace, was once a small and suburban 

villa, known as Nottingham House. New monarchs William III and Mary II chose this modest 

mansion in 1689 to be their country retreat. Over the years, Stuart and Georgian monarchs 

transformed the palace into a fashionable home for Britain’s young royal families. Queen 

Caroline shaped the palace and gardens, and Queen Victoria spent her childhood here. 

Kensington Palace has been home to Diana, Princess of Wales, Princess Margaret and The Duke 

and Duchess of Sussex. It is also the London home of The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge and 

their children. Please be aware The King’s Drawing Room, The Cupola Room and Queen 

Caroline’s Closet will all be closed for planned maintenance work at the time of our visit. 

         

 

Date: Friday 5th November 2021 

Pick up point: 
Opposite Waitrose, Biggin Hill or 
Outside Co-op, Warlingham Green 

Pick up time: 09.00am 

Pick up point: 
Outside Kings Arms, Westerham, or 
Outside Caterham Station 

Pick up time: 09.15am 

Pick up point 
Outside Waitrose, Oxted or Outside 
Hare & Hounds, Godstone 

Pick up time: 09.30am 

Arrival time:  11.30am 

Departure Time: 16.00pm  

Return Time:  18.00pm 

Cost: £37 Ad, £33.10 Sn 

Coach and Entrance included 

Further Details 

Please contact the office on 01883 330095 or E-mail enquiries@allenbycoachhire.co.uk to book your 
ticket, we will require contact details for track and trace purposes.  

Once we have reached our minimum require number of passengers to travel, we will contact you for full 
payment. Seats will be filled from the back of the coach to the front in accordance with social distancing 
measures.The Allenby coaches are cleaned to a new strict high level and all passengers will be required 
to wear a face covering. (Government rules apply if you are exempt)  

Please arrive at your meeting point 5 minutes before pickup time. We will wait no longer than 5 minutes 
after the predetermined time; no refunds will be given for ‘no shows.’  

We look forward to welcoming you on the day. 


